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17 February 2011 
 
 
Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms 
Circular Note No. 3 of 2011  
E/422/2/03 V3 
 
 

From:  Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms 
 
To: Supervising Officer/Officer in charge of Ministries/Departments 
 

 

FORUM: “RETIRING WITHOUT TEARS” 

 

 

 The Club ‘Le Flamboyant’ in collaboration with the Ministry of Civil Service and 
Administrative Reforms is organising a Forum themed “Retiring Without Tears” on  
Tuesday 22 February 2011 from 13.30 hours to 15.30 hours, at the Sir Harilal Vaghjee Hall, 
New Government House, Port Louis.   
 
2. The Forum will be officially launched by the Hon. Ashit Kumar Gungah, Minister of 
Civil Service and Administrative Reforms and the main speakers will be Dr R. Aumeerally, 
Acting Regional Public Health Superintendent, Ministry of Health and Quality of Life and    
Dr David White, Executive Consultant. 
 
3. I am pleased to invite you and your staff to attend the Forum.  It would be 
appreciated if you could, depending on the exigencies of the service, arrange for the 
release of officers willing to attend the Forum. 

 
 
 

   (S. Seebaluck)  

        Senior Chief Executive 

 
Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service 


